
 

March 4th, 2021 General Membership Meeting – 8PM in the Saloon 

 Meeting called to order by President Gary Knuth 

 Secretary’s Report - Read and Approved 

 Treasurer’s Report – Read and Approved 

 Thank you cards from: 

o Manawa Food Pantry 

o Boot’s Riske family 

 February 10th, 2021, George S. donated $4,500 to the club. 

 The Snodeo donated $500 and said thank you for our help at their event. 

 Old Business 

o Steam Engines – Need trucking to haul the engines home. Need 3-4 semis possibly. 

 New Business 

o Dan Wolfgram, Principal of Manawa Middle/High School, was here to talk about the 

possibility of the grounds hosting the Manawa Junior Prom. 

 They need an outdoor venue, like the Front Shed 

 Date would be May 1st, 2021 8-11PM 

 100 or more kids 

 Andy M. made the motion to host the Prom, Bob G. seconded. 

o Pay your membership dues to Randy. If you are behind on dues, you will be removed. 

o Scholarship forms – See Gary K. for application. 

o Leukemia donation – Bob G. made the motion to donate the same amount as last year, 

Eric D. seconded. 

o See Jolene to fill out bartender applications. 

o Spring Pull will be June 12th, 2021, eliminator is booked. 

o Steam School – see Gary K. if you’re interested, the club will sponsor two people to go. 

 New Member – Jerry Jeske 

 This year is our 54th Annual Union Thresheree July 23, 24, & 25, 2021 – Featuring Case 

tractors and equipment. 

 Next Meeting April 1st, 2021 @ 8PM in the Saloon 

 Motion to Adjourn 8:32PM 

 

Recording Secretary: Jacob Elsner - ________________________________ 

 


